
August 2022

Dear Second Grade Family,

Below is a list of suggested school supplies that will be helpful for you to keep in

class next year.  These supplies will help you to work well and stay organized.

Labeled with child’s name

● a plastic pencil box (approximately 16.61 x 8.82 x 5.75 inches)

● 1 box of Crayola thin magic markers (no more than 10) labeled

● 2 boxes of Crayola crayons (no more than 24) labeled- ​​we are saving the

extra box to replenish the students’ crayons in the end of January

● 2 boxes of Crayola colored pencils (no more than 12)- labeled- we are

saving the extra box to replenish the students’ pencils in the end of

January

● 1 pair of child safe scissors to keep in pencil box

● 2 folders- will stay in school in seat sack

● pen for Writing Workshop

● 3 Marble Notebooks wide ruled (1 for Spanish)

● Headphones for the I-pad –(NOT earbuds or earplugs) LABELED WITH

YOUR CHILD’S NAME

Unlabeled for classroom supply

● 2 boxes of Ticonderoga pencils, sharpened if possible

● 2  JUMBO glue sticks

● 4 post-it pads (about 2 in. x 3 in. size)

● 2 block erasers

● 2 yellow only please highlighters

● 2 black only please dry-erase markers

● Box of tissues

DAILY: Keep In Backpack:

● Smock for Art and other projects – an old tee-shirt is perfect
● Individual sized hand sanitizer

DAILY: A small healthy snack and juice box or water bottle (please bring daily

packed separately from lunch)

Please send in:

1-2 books for independent reading

It is our goal to  provide a safe and sanitary environment, adhering to all safety

precautions. If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your child’s

teacher.

The McGinn Second Grade Teachers


